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REQUEST FOR RELEASE OF MEDICAL RECORDS !!
Pursuant to the new veterinary practice act that went into effect July 1, 2008, patient medical 
records are now confidential and the information they contain can only be shared with the owner 
or another veterinarian involved in the care or treatment of the animal unless written consent is 
received for the release of information to other parties. !
Photocopy requests of medical records will incur a charge of $0.35 per page. !
I request that copies or summaries of the medical records of my pet(s) named: !
________________________________________________________________ !
be released to: !
________________________________________________________________ 
(practice, kennel and/or grooming facility name) !
It is the responsibility of the owner to inform Four Seasons Animal Hospital of any changes to 
the above listed parties and a new consent form must be completed. !!!
_______________________________   _____________________ 
Owner        Date !!!
!!!
______________________________   _____________________ 
Veterinarian’s approval     Date


